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From: Chris Kimball 

To: Chester, Michelle@Energy 

Subject: Re: WC-3 Application for Confidential Designation 

Date: Monday, July 10, 2017 4:51:46 PM 

Attachments: image003.png 
 

 

 

Understood. Thank you Michelle. 

 
Chris Kimball, SE, PE, MCP, CBO 

 

 
 

West Coast Code Consultants, Inc. 

908 W. Gordon Ave., Suite 201 

Layton, UT 84041 

 

On Mon, Jul 10, 2017 at 5:49 PM, Chester, Michelle@Energy 
<Michelle.Chester@energy.ca.gov> wrote: 

 

Chris, 
 
 
 

Thank you for your patience. I can remove your Application for Confidential Designation and 

associated materials from our confidentiality e-filing system. A copy of your application will remain 

publicly available in the docket (Docket No. 07-AFC-06C, TN 217576). As previously stated, Staff 

will return and/or destroy electronic and hard copies of the materials in their possession which 

you submitted in conjunction with your application. A response letter from our Executive Director 

regarding your application will not be sent out or docketed, because I will treat this exchange as a 

withdrawal of your application from consideration. In lieu of a response letter, I will docket this  

email exchange to document of the Energy Commission’s response to your   application. 

 
 
 

Best, 
 
 
 

Michelle Chester 

Staff Attorney 

Chief Counsel’s Office 
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California Energy Commission 
 
 
 

From: Chris Kimball [mailto:chrisk@wc-3.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 05, 2017 10:49 AM 
To: Chester, Michelle@Energy 
Subject: Re: WC-3 Application for Confidential Designation 

 
 

 

Michelle: 

 

 

Thank you for your diligence in looking into this. I am having a hard time trying to 
remember how to log in and remove my application as you have suggested. Can you direct 
me to a website where I need to log in to do this? 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Chris Kimball, SE, PE, MCP, CBO 

 

 
 

West Coast Code Consultants, Inc. 

908 W. Gordon Ave., Suite 201 

Layton, UT 84041  

 
 
 

On Tue, Jun 27, 2017 at 4:48 PM, Chester, Michelle@Energy 
<Michelle.Chester@energy.ca.gov> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Kimball, 

 
 

As we discussed on the phone this morning, my draft letter recommending a grant of 
confidentiality for the contract between WC-3 and NRG for DCBP services for the Carlsbad 
Energy Center Project was not accepted by our Executive Office. Rather than issuing a 
rejection letter in response to your Application for Confidential Designation, I recommended 
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that you withdraw your Application. Energy Commission Staff have completed their review 
of the materials submitted by WC-3, and Staff has agreed to return and/or destroy electronic 
and hard copies of the materials within Staff’s possession. The materials have been treated 
as confidential thus far. 

 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

 

Best, 

 

 

Michelle Chester 

Staff Attorney 

Chief Counsel’s Office 

California Energy Commission 
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